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Subject: Variance withdrawal 1500 Jackson Ave

From: Aver Permit <averpermit@aversign.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2024 2:29 PM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Variance withdrawal 1500 Jackson Ave 

Good afternoon. Please allow this email to serve as official notice that Aver Sign Co and our client intend 
to withdraw our Zoning Board of Appeals application from consideration for the upcoming meeting. We 
ask that we be removed from the agenda for October 22nd, 2024, due to our ability to fully comply with a 
variance previously granted May 26th, 1982, for signage at 1500 Jackson Ave.  Thank you! 

Chris Corradi 
Permit Specialist 
Aver Sign Co. 
(248) 542 0678
averpermit@aversign.com


